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This is to ask that you support HB 2965-5. As an Oregonian, it's important to me that 

we protect our beautiful coastal waters from the harms of industrial aquaculture, 

which has been proven to cause destruction to the environment. I love this country 

and shudder when I see the damage done by this awful industry. Let's follow the rest 

of the west coast and ban these operations. 

 

Thanks for allowing me to submit this message' 

 

Marian Carter 


